
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

We look forward to the PYP and MYP Snow Fun Days later this week. 
 
PYP Snow Fun Day – 18 February 2021 
Drop off and pick up as usual. 
 
MYP Snow Fun Day – 19 February 2021 
School start and end as usual. 
Grade 7 – ice rink at Tongjordet kindergarten 
Grade 8&9 – different areas of Fastland  
Grade 10 – ice rink at Gjøvik Stadium 
 
MYP parents, please remember to return the permission slip. Please check the box 
on the slip if you allow your child to return home from the venue without coming 
back to GIS. 
 
The school will provide boller and hot chocolate on each day. 
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This is a reminder that our winter break starts on 1 March and 8 March is our 
professional development day, with no classes or SFO. Please send empty bags 
with your child on 26 February so that they take their belongings home. All 
cubbies will be cleaned during the break. Classes resume on 9 March (Tuesday). 
 

  

 

  
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
  
Taxi (GIS)                   Dennis Wanda                     dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no 

  
Taxi/bus                    Ingrid Raasholm                  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no 

(Kommune) 

                                                 
SFO                             Deepika Senthilkumar       sfo@gjovikis.no 

  
Nurse                         Ingrid Julie Stadtler  Ingrid-Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no 

  
Covid-19 testing      Gjøvik Town Hall                 Tel. 61 15 89 11 

  
  
 

Upcoming winter break and PD Day 

Contact details 

mailto:dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no
mailto:ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no
mailto:sfo@gjovikis.no
mailto:Ingrid-Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no

